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WELLS FARGO AWARDS $25,000 GRANT TO 

ANAWIM HOUSING 
  
Anawim Housing is excited to announce that we have received a $25,000 Community 

Development Grant from Wells Fargo to go towards our Legacy Project. With their financial 

support we plan to break ground soon!  
 
Click to read more about our Legacy Project and how the financial support from our 

community is helping us to transform the 6th Avenue Corridor. 
 

 

  
 

 

PLAYGROUND RENOVATIONS CONTINUE!  
 
On August 19th, our friends at Housby teamed up with us for the second time this year to 

renovate our playground at 1179 11th Street. Variety - The Children's Charity is generously 

funding renovations to three Anawim Housing playgrounds that were in great need of repair. 

Our third and final playground workday is scheduled for September 9th at our 1635 6th 

Avenue playgound, located behind The Maine.  
 
Click to read more and view our Facebook album to see the incredible playground 

transformations!  
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FEATURED PROPERTY 
  
You might be surprised to learn that our featured Riverbend Duplex is over 100 years old, 

built in 1886! As one of our oldest properties, it has seen many years of renovations and 

changes by our skilled team of maintenance professionals.  
  
Click Read More to view photos showing how this 3 bedroom, 14000+ square ft, century old 

house has been transformed into a wonderful place to call home!  
 

 

  
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
Mark your calendars for the following upcoming events! It's going to be an exciting Fall 

at Anawim. Be on the lookout for more details to come!  
 
Groundbreaking for Brickstones at Riverbend: Thursday, October 6th at 

11:30AM 
 
Fall Home Tour: Thursday, October 13th at 11:30-1PM 
 

 

  
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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